Share the Path Campaign

A community initiative

Welcome to the City of Linwood Bike Path

The City of Linwood would like to welcome
everyone to Linwood’s George K. Francis bike
path. We take great pride and attention in

ensuring every traveler from our community and
our surrounding communities have the same
great experience.

Share the Path Campaign

The Share the Path Campaign is geared
toward educating our bike path travelers. With a
few helpful tips and reminders for all our
travelers. The Linwood bike path is occupied by
many. From individuals going for a nice walk to

your avid bike rider or runner and everything in
between.

We want everyone to have the same great
experience. Here are a few Do’s and Don’ts to
keep in mind.
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Don’ts

Block the path by walking 3 to 4 people across

when other travelers are trying to pass from
behind.

Release your pet on an extended leash when
others are trying to pass.

Speed or act carelessly on a bicycle, e-bike,

scooter, or skateboard.

Do’s

Be courteous to everyone and Share the Path.
Please stay to the right in the direction traveling
to allow others to pass.

Ensure your pet is on a leash and as close as
possible to increase others mobility and safety.
Maintain a safe speed when traveling on a
bicycle, e-bike, or any legal electronic vehicle
allowed by NJ Law.

Walk your bicycle across a crosswalk.

Suspicious Activity

We ask all travelers if they see something suspicious

please call us. Non-emergency please call 609-927-5252.
For an emergency, please call 911.




Oh yeah, one last thing!

Remember to Share the Path.




